Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
Date: June-04-15 10:02:53 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-03-15 10:18 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

800 kWh is a very, very low estimate for a family in this city. Despite my best efforts to
conserve energy my family regularly 1400 kWh or more per month. This is with very tight
thermostat and lighting controls, and minimal use of lighting. I feel the average usage and
average increases shown by Hydro Ottawa are only half of what the average 4-5 person
family in Ottawa will experience for rate increases. Notably much of our time is spent out of
the house in school, at hockey games or out at work. This is too much, too fast and the
request needs to be denied.

Name: Robert Zuk

Adress: I
cmait
phone: | NN

Fax: 0

Company: I





